August 16, 1954 Letter, Syngman Rhee to General Maxwell D. Taylor

Citation:

"Letter, Syngman Rhee to General Maxwell D. Taylor", August 16, 1954, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-066, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center.drivingcreative.com/document/122740

Summary:

Responses to General Taylor's letter concerning General Lee Kyung Kim's trip to Washington, DC and General Hull's plans to visit Korea.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

16 August, 1954

Dear General Taylor:

I am in receipt of your letter of 16 August for which I thank you. Today I had a talk with General Lee Kyung Kum and expressed my desire that he should make arrangements to go to Washington now to take part in the current negotiations there.

I am very glad to know that General Hull plans to visit Korea after the return of our Minister of Defence for the purposes you outline. We shall notify General Hull as soon as we know the date of his arrival.

With good wishes.

Yours sincerely,

General Mexwell D. Taylor; Commanding General; Headquarters; Eighth United States Army.